
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

414 N. Oak St. PO Box 279  
Inwood, Iowa 51240 

Pastor Rob’s Office: (712)-753-2347 
Church Office: (712)-753-4818 

Church Janitor (Sandy) (712)753-2367 
E-mail: frcinwood@gmail.com 

Pastor Rob’s Email: pastorrob@alliancecom.net  
  

 www.frcinwood.org  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 
Sunday School                     10:45 a.m. 

  

 



 
FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 

 SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 
Sunday, January 20, 2019 9:30 AM 

 
WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE         

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                                    Pastor Rob Horstman 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP      

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS... 

*PRAISE SONGS and PRAYER “Lion and the Lamb”              Power Point 
   “Reckless Love”    Power Point 
 

...RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS… 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE 
    Children age 4 – 3rd grade are dismissed for Children & Worship 

MESSAGE                                   “The Prodigal Son!” 
“The Parables of Jesus” Sermon Series 

Bible Text:  Luke 15:1 – 32 

 

   ...SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS   

MORNING PRAYER  

*BENEDICTION  

*SONG OF PARTING  “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow”    #7 

*POSTLUDE     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 
 
9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message.   
Greeters: Chris & Mindy Lapka   Organist:  Amber Van Essen     
Fellowship Cookies provided by Samantha Rozeboom & Joni Faber 
Healthy snacks provided by Carolyn Huyser 
Nursery Caregivers:  Brittany Halma, Dawn Van Beek, Breanna Faber 
Children & Worship Leader: Donna ~ Banner Bearers:  Jake Dieters & Emily Attema 
Children & Worship Greeters:  Brian D, Bev B, Dylan T, Courtney H, Collin T 
**C & W Greeters in bold go to front of sanctuary with children, others may go to back of church 

NEXT SUNDAY ~ January 27 
9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message.   
Greeters:  Jason & Lindsey Van Den Top  Organist:  Irene Ter Wee     
Fellowship Cookies provided by Emily Rozeboom & Regan Claus 
Healthy snacks provided by Bev Arp 
Nursery Caregivers:  Samantha Scholten, Gwen Berentschot, Addison Brower 
Children & Worship Leader: Jody ~ Banner Bearers: Braylee Koedam & Kayleigh Rozeboom  

Children & Worship Greeters:  Bonnie VG, Beth D, Marlo A, Hadley D, Rylie L 

 
CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 

The Calling Team for this month is Phil Brouwer and Keith Van Der Brink. 

February Newsletter items are due next Sunday, January 20.  Please email to frcinwood@gmail.com or 

put in bulletin/newsletter mailbox.  Thank you! 

Sunday night bible study meets tonight at 6:00 p.m. in the youth room. 

There are around 50 of the older wooden seat folding chairs available to anyone in the congregation 

who would like them.  Feel free to give a donation if you would like to.  If you are interested in these 

chairs, please contact Mark Van Tol at 605-553-3485. 

Dear Friends and Family of First Reformed,  
Words alone cannot express my sincere gratitude for all you have done for our family during this difficult 
time.  Whether you brought food, sent a card, gave us a hug, or prayed for Rick and his family, it is all so 
greatly appreciated.    A special thank you to Pastor Rob for being there for us, his prayers and visits 
were greatly appreciated.   I dearly miss Rick, but am reminded daily to" Be Still and know that I am 
God.", Psalm 46:10.    Sincerely, Gail Harmelink and Family 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Reformed Church Website -  www.frcinwood.org 

Find us on Facebook @ Inwood Iowa First Reformed Church 

mailto:frcinwood@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOYS & CONCERNS 

 

• Tyler & Kelcie Hofer’s daughter, Josie, returned home this past week after a battle with RSV. 
 

• Rod Kooima has moved to Touchmark at All Saints assisted living home in Sioux Falls.  He plans to be 
there for a few months.  His address is 111 W. 17th St., Sioux Falls, SD 57104.  Keep Rod in your prayers 
as he adjusts to a new home. 

 

• Joan Hoogendoorn’s father, Ron Zwart, had stints put in his carotid arteries on Thursday to help relieve 
him of the mini-strokes he has been having.  Keep Ron in your prayers. 

 

• Pray for those who are dealing with cancer and treatments – Melissa Moser, Merle Tilstra, Ron Zylstra 
and others. 

 

Impact  
will meet on Wed., Jan. 23 in the youth room.  We will 

review for Youth Sunday.  Please be sure to attend so you 

know your part of the service.  For upcoming events, 

please visit www.frcinwood.org. 
 

First Reformed Soup Supper  

will be held on Tuesday, February 5.   

Mark your calendar and plan to come out 
for some delicious soup and pie! 
 

Food donation and work 
shift information is in your 

mailbox.  Thanks to 
everyone for your help in 

making the soup supper a 
success!   
 

Please join us in the First Reformed fellowship 
hall for a free community wide meal on 
Wednesday, January 23rd.  
Serving is from 5:30- 7:00 pm. Menu for the night 
will be a taco bar, chocolate dump cake and drinks!              
At 6:50 those who are involved with Wednesday 
night activities will disperse (Cadets, Daughters of 
the King, youth group). At 7:00 we will join 
Daughters of the King for a time of worship. After 
they are done, we (those that are not involved with 
a Wednesday night activity) will continue a time of 
praise and worship in the sanctuary.  Please join us! 
If you have questions, please contact Courtnie 
Fleshman or any FRC praise team member! 

 

 
 
 
 
Impact will be offering a delightful 
night out on Wednesday, February 
13.  The night will include a 3-course 
meal, entertainment, and childcare 
with all services provided by our fine 
9th-12th grade youth. Please refer to 
the information in your mailboxes for 
further details and costs.  Sign up to 
attend today - seating will be limited! 
 

Inspiration Hills 
Summer Camp Registration 

Opens Feb. 1st! 
Join us for this year’s theme from Isaiah 

43:1, “Called by Name”!  
Remember to use our free online registration! 

 

Cadets will be meeting at 7:00 pm on Wednesday 

night at the Cadet House. 

Advance noticed: Cadet Sunday will be held on 

Sunday, January 27 at the Inwood Christian Reformed 

Church. Please be at Church at 9:15 in your full 

uniform so we can walk in together. Families are 

welcome to join us as the boys will be giving a short 

presentation. 

 

 

 
 

Valentine's Formal 
 

http://www.frcinwood.org./


 

 

Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 
 

            Elders      Deacons 

Phil Brower, ‘22    Jake Erpenbach, ‘22 

           *Jesse Moser, ’20, VP    Terry Teunissen, ‘22 

James Van Ginkel, ’21    Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

   Chad Van Regenmorter, ’20   Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

                      *Mark Van Tol, ’22, Clerk            *Lance Van Roekel, ’20, Head Deacon 
      

* Executive Committee Members 
The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the second Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Matt Rozeboom      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 
 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita VanVeldhuizen ~ anita.vanv@yahoo.com 

Secretary: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader/Accompanist: Courtnie Fleshman 

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family Roger and Karen Van Otterloo and family 
 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

In the name of Christ, First Reformed Church desires to 

proclaim God’s word, worship God’s name, and live as His disciples, 

united through prayer, fellowship, and service. 
 

OUR VISION STATEMENT 

Imagine in our church a 

Fellowship of believers who 

Reach out to those in need and yet 

Cultivate the ministry of fellow Christians 
  

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 

 


